
 

Chances are you drive by them every day, 

and maybe you even wrestle with them in your own back yard. Non-

native, invasive plant species such as oriental bittersweet, Japanese knotweed, and glossy buckthorn 

have become well established in our landscape. There are ways to control these species and even 

eradicate them from your property. 

Join Wendy Scribner, Carroll County Forester UNH Cooperative Extension, and members of the 

Wolfeboro Conservation Commission for a discussion on identifying and controlling invasive plants 

found in Wolfeboro. 

We will be meeting at Wolfeboro’s Front Bay Park located along Bay Street. Over the past few years, 

the Conservation Commission has worked to control the invasive plants that are threatening to 

overtake this local resource. 

This is FREE to the public and all are welcome to attend.  

Sponsored by: UNH Cooperative Extension – Carroll County in cooperation with the Wolfeboro 

Conservation Commission. 

 

WHERE: Front Bay Park 

Bay Street 

Wolfeboro, NH 

 

WHEN:    Saturday, October 4, 2014 

 

TIME:      10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

For more information:  

Contact Wendy Scribner, 

wendy.scribner@unh.edu or Betty Lou Canty 

bettylou.canty@unh.edu or call the office at 

447-3834. 

Non-Native Invasive Plant Species: 

Identification & Control 

The University of New Hampshire Cooperative Extension is an equal opportunity educator and employer.  

University of New Hampshire, U.S. Department of Agriculture and N.H. counties cooperating.  

“Helping You Put Knowledge and Research to Work.” 


